DNE: Notice of extending the General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020
On 13 Apr 2020, Da Nang Urban Environment Joint Stock Company announced the extending the General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as follows:
On April 13, 2020, Danang Urban Environment Joint Stock Company received the Official Letter No. 147/CV - DKKD dated April 9, 2020 of the Department of Planning and Investment of Danang City (Business Registration Office) on extending the time of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020. Accordingly, the Company was accepted by the Department of Planning and Investment of Da Nang City (Business Registration Office) to extend the time of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020 no later than June 30, 2020
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